Government of NCT of Delhi

Labour Department
5, Shamnath Marg, Delhi-110054

THE DELHI PRIVATE PLACEMENT AGENCIES
REGULATION BILL 2012

Government of Delhi is proposing to enact a law for the
regulation of Private Placement Agencies in the NCT of
Delhi. A draft copy of the Bill has been placed on the
website of the Labour Department: “labour.delhigowvt.
nic.in” for saliciting comments/views of all concerned.

Owners of Private Placement Agencies, NGOs other
Government Departments, State Governments and any
other person/ organization of persons, may send their
comments/ views on the Draft Bill within 30 days to the
Addl. Labour Commissioner (l), Labour Department,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi, 5-Shamnath Marg, Delhi-110054

or by e-mail to labjlc3.delhi@nic.in Sd/

Ramesh Tiwari, IAS
DIP/0734/12-13 Labour Commissioner




